A MESSAGE FROM THE VICAR

At the February meeting of the church council we decided regretfully, that the level of infection in Fylde was still too high for us really to consider re-opening. So for the moment we are continuing to offer streamed services only, though the church is open for private prayer and for funerals. We will be reviewing the situation once again on 8th March, by which time we will hopefully have begun to see sufficient improvement to make reopening a safer option. We are so sorry to have to deprive people of the chance to worship together in this way, but feel that it is our Christian duty to do what we can to reduce levels of infection.

Yours in Christ, Chris Scargill